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Are you up for a challenge?
Come and join the Great Bunting Sewing Bee
To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee - 2nd to 5th June 2022 – we plan to string bunting along the roadside between Plumley and Lower Peover.

We will be making the bunting at a drop-in sewing workshop on Saturday 2nd April 2022 at Plumley Village Hall between 10.00 am and 4.00 pm.

Please come along and help us make metres of bunting by cutting out the flags or sewing them onto the bunting tape. If you have a sewing machine, scissors or pinking shears please bring them along.

We will supply the bunting tape and the cotton thread.
For more details phone Roger Turner on 01565 722254.

